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The cougar population is out of control, these cats are now just killing and leaving 

their kills and not coming back for them, therfor they are killing for fun or as if it is a 

sport to these cats. It's only a matter of time these cougars with the cat population 

continuing to grow, are going to start attacking or killing children. This needs to be 

changed! BRING BACK HUNTING COUGARS WITH DOGS!  

I SUPPORT SB769 


